No.153PSC/DR-6/3/2019-20 Dated Guwahati the 5 September, 2020

NOTIFICATION

Attention of the Commission has been drawn to the news item published in the
Asomiya Pratidin in its issue dated 5.9.2020 regarding holding of examination by the APSC on
4.10.2020 which will overlap with the UPSC examination. The Commission hereby clarifies that
there will be no schedule of screening test/examination on that day for the post of Asstt
Engineer (Civil) under PWD. Further, formal notification regarding holding of any screening
test/examination will be published in due course of time. However, all concerned may refer to
Commission’s Tentative Examination Calendar, 2020 available in its website. '

Sd/-
Secretary
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